St. Theresa’s 8/19/18 Care of the Community Meeting Minutes
Present: No one took attendance….I believe there were about 6-9 of us there. Patty Larzelere was present to represent parish staff.

-Linda will ask our parish administrative assistant, Melissa, to email us when someone from St. Theresa’s dies.

-Reminder that no one can borrow tables and chairs from our church.
-We set our fall clean-up date for Sunday, Nov 4th after the 11am Mass.
- Patty L. said that the evangelization and catechesis committee could use a representative from St. Theresa’s. The same goes for the stewardship committee, Social Ministry Committee and a second rep to the parish council. 

-Patty shared that Melissa said she would get a parish picnic together if people think it would work.

-Patty talked about the need for a parish directory.

-We all decided to have a coffee hour after Mass at St. Theresa’s at least once/month on the third Sunday of the month. Joann put a sign up sheet in church. So far, Joann will do September, Julie will do October and Fred B. will do November.
- Reps from St. Theresa’s are:


Linda Mayton – Parish Council


Bob Singleton – Finance, Facilities Committees


Maggie is looking for someone to be the St. Theresa’s rep to the Liturgy Committee because she can no longer be it.


Patty Searles – Finance Committee


Mary Bodine may be St. Theresa’s rep to the cemetery committee.

- Joann is moving in the summer of 2019 and she shared that the music group needs more people. Having music every weekend is working out so far. 
-We need to find out the Boy Scout Fish Fry date so that we can sign up St. Theresa’s for a Lenten soup and bread supper if they are going to take place this Lent.

-Patty shared that the Year 2 Confirmation Retreat was held at St. Mike’s on Sept 15th and all of the diocese was invited.


-Patty suggested that we might want to have a community building event with the Fire Department. Bob said that we have a good relationship with them.



-RCIA was starting soon. 

-Parish Council was to meet at St. Theresa’s on October 15th. That meeting was cancelled due to members attending a diocesan meeting instead.

-It was decided that our next Care of the Community meeting will be on Sunday, Nov 18, after 11am Mass.
Minutes submitted very, very late by Linda Mayton – October 27, 2018
